
Mr s . Pl Guido, 
3 Brook Street, 
Bath, 
Somerset. 

Dear Mrs. Guido, 

28th J anuary, 1975. 

I understand f r om Da~id Clark of the Col chester 

and Essex Hus eum t ha t you ar e doing a study of Roman 
glass beads. I have been excavating a t Aksum where 

we have found considerable numbers of glass beads of 
dates r anging probably f rom the third to the ninth 
centuries A. D'., most of which I believe to be of 
Mediterranean origin. 

I am writing to ask whether you would be willing 

to correspond about identifications and parallels to 

these beads, which are being studied here. 

Yours sincerely, 

H. N.Chittick 
Director 
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